The NUECES RIVER AUTHORITY will receive sealed Bids on behalf of the City of Austwell,
Texas for a Package Wastewater Treatment Plant. Bids must be delivered to, and be on
file with, John J. Byrum Il, Executive Director, Nueces River Authority, 539 S. Hwy 83,
Uvalde, Texas 78801, on or before 3:00 PM, April 23, 2025, when all bids will be publicly
opened and read aloud.

The project generally consists of furnishing a wastewater treatment plant delivered to
Austwell, Texas in accordance with the specifications detailed in the request for
bids. Special consideration will be given for those bids which include financing options.

Contract Documents including bidding and contract forms, technical specifications, and
construction drawings are available electronically via the internet at no charge at
http://www.civcastusa.com. Potential bidders obtaining electronic copies of the Contract
Documents via the internet must register with http://www.civcastusa.com to ensure
receipt of any addenda or other communication that may be issued.

The Nueces River Authority reserves the right to reject any and all Bids received and to
waive any and all formalities in regard thereto. Bids will remain subject to acceptance for
90 calendar days following the Bid opening as specified in Section 105 of this document.

Nueces River Authority John Byrum
PO Box 349 (830)278-6810
Uvalde, Texas 78802 jbyrum@nueces-ra.org
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